
Dear Parents/Carers

Reminder: Year 10 Drama/Dance BTEC Exam Day Friday 26th April 2024

This Friday your child has their BTEC Drama/Dance Exam Day at Harrow Way, therefore
they must attend school on this day and wear full school uniform. This is for the
completion of their coursework and they will be taken out of their normal timetable for this
event.

Yours faithfully

Mr Euan Manson
Curriculum Leader for Performing Arts


